
SCHOLARSHIP FOR CIVIL 
ENGINEERING 

 
 

The Maine Section of the American Society of Civil Engineers is 
pleased to announce one $2,000 scholarship for an outstanding high 
school senior who plans to have a career in civil engineering.  The 
recipient will be selected based on: academic performance in high 
school, participation in extracurricular activities, letters of 
recommendation, and statement of interest in civil engineering.  The 
recipient may use the scholarship to defray the cost of his or her first 
year of study at the University of choice.  Applicants must be Maine 
residents.  The Student must show proof of enrollment in a four year 
ABET accredited Civil Engineering program before the check is issued.  
We will hold the scholarship up to two years if necessary until a Civil 
Engineering major is declared. 
 
 APPLICATION DEADLINE:  

JANUARY 31, 2021 
 

OBTAIN APPLICATIONS FROM YOUR HIGH 
SCHOOL GUIDANCE COUNSELOR 

 
OR CONTACT: 

 

MS. LESLIE L. CORROW, P.E. 
KLEINSCHMIDT ASSOCIATES 

141 MAIN STREET 
PO BOX 650 

PITTSFIELD, MAINE 04967 
 

PHONE:  207-416-1243 
EMAIL:  Leslie.Corrow@KleinschmidtGroup.com 


